

11.12.20

Dear Parent/Carer,

The school has been given the opportunity to take part in a project that will run jointly between schools and the Metropolitan Police.

Operation Encompass is a way of the Metropolitan Police notifying schools, before the start of the next school day, when a child or young person has been exposed to, or involved with, any domestic incident.

We know that children can be significantly physically or emotionally harmed when this has happened, and the information received will be used to make sure that the right support is available for children and their families.

Operation Encompass will ensure that trained members of the school staff, known as Designated Safeguarding Leads, can use any information that has been shared, in confidence. At the same time the school will be able to make provision for possible difficulties experienced by children, or their families, who have been involved in, or exposed to, a domestic abuse incident.

We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our pupils and families and we believe this will be extremely beneficial for all those involved.

If you have any concerns or questions please contact the school by email admin@beckford.camden.sch.uk

Our school's Designated Safeguarding Leads are

Sam Drake, Head Teacher

Karen Filiz, Acting Deputy Head and Head of Inclusion

Amanda Martin, School Home Liaison

Jim Roebuck, Deputy Head

Yours faithfully

Sam Drake Head Teacher Madhavan Rahman Chair of Governors

Madhan Can



Headteacher: Sam Drake School Business Manager: Paul Dougan Beckford Primary School Dornfell Street London NW6 1QL Tel: 020 7435 8646 e-mail: admin@beckford.camden.sch.uk

